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I ABSOLUTELY OPPOSE HB 3550! 

 

There is no rational reason to try to force the purchase and use of more expensive 

electric vehicles on the taxpayer dollar.  Also, as a lifelong Oregonian who 

appreciates the environment, I rue the day when the environmental disaster 

associated with the development and deconstruction of the batteries used in these 

vehicles becomes so bad that the legislature will have no choice but to ban their use. 


